

## SULIVAN PRIMARY SCHOOL

Peterborough Road, Fulham, London SW6 3BN

Tel: 020 7736 5869 Fax: 020 7736 2858

Email: admin@sulivan.lbhf.sch.uk Website: www.sulivan.lbhf.sch.uk Headteacher: Wendy Aldridge

Tuesday 17th June, 2014

Mr Ian Heggs
Tri-borough Director of Schools
Childrens Services
London Borough of Hammersmith & Fulham
Hammersmith Town Hall
King Street
London W6 9JU

Dear Ian

Closure of Sulivan School and expansion of New King's Primary School: consultation about whether to delay implementation of the proposals until 1<sup>st</sup> September 2015, coupled with proposed publication of proposals to revoke the decision to close Sulivan and expand New Kings

I am writing in response to your letter dated the 16<sup>th</sup> of June in reference to the above.

On behalf of the Sulivan Governing Body I am writing to confirm Sulivan's support of the Council's decision to push back the date of the implementation of the closure and expansion until 1<sup>st</sup> September, 2015, coupled with the decision to publish proposals to revoke the closure and expansion decision. I understand that this is to allow time for the revocation proposals to be considered and decided upon not before the 14<sup>th</sup> of September and 30<sup>th</sup> of June, 2014, respectively.

Please can you by return, confirm receipt of my letter.

Yours sincerely

Rosie Wait **Sulivan Chair of Governors** 

c.c. Wendy Aldridge, Headteacher, Sulivan Primary
Andrew Christie, Tri-borough Director of Children's Services